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Senate Bill 341 
Municipal Incorporation – County Commissioners or Count Council – Required 

Consideration of Referendum Request  
 

Position: SUPPORT             
Date: January 21, 2022 
To: Judicial Proceedings (JPR) 

 

 

The Caroline County Commissioners SUPPORT SB 341, Caroline County – State’s Attorney and Sheriff - 
Salaries. This legislation increases the State’s Attorney of Caroline County’s salary to 85% of the Judge of 
the District Court and increases the Sheriff’s salary to 85% of the State’s Attorney’s salary.  
 
Currently, the State’s Attorney receives 80% of the District Court Judges salary, and the Sheriff receives 80% 
of the State’s Attorney’s salary. The Caroline County Commissioners brought this request forward to the 
Caroline County Delegation requesting State sponsorship to increase the salaries of the State’s Attorney of 
Caroline County and the Sheriff of Caroline County.  
 
In closing, the Caroline County Commissioners support SB341 as the Caroline County Commissioners 
requested this legislation. With this, we respectfully request a favorable report on Senate Bill 341.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Larry Porter 
President  
Caroline County Commissioners  
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